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21st November 2019 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 
 Year 3 Dance Performance 

 
 
On Thursday 19th December all Year 3 children will be participating in our ‘Robot’ dance 
performance in the main hall, which is linked to our current topic of ‘Robots’. 
 
All parents are invited to watch the performance and, if you would like to come along, 
please could you arrive at 3pm and enter the school by the red side gate – a member of 
staff will be there to direct you. 
 
Please could you make sure that your child has their P.E kit in school on this day so they 
can take part in the performance. 
 
If you are unable to join us, please keep an eye on the school website to enjoy the 
photographs of the performances. 
 
If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch. 
 
We look forward to seeing you soon. 
  
Yours sincerely,  
 

Miss Taylor  Mr Read       Mrs Bills 

 
Miss Taylor, Mr Read and Mrs Bills 
 
 


